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Narromine

SHIRE COUNCIL

File: SC328
3 May 2018

Mr Damien Pfeiffer

Director Regions, Western

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Damien

RE: Request for Extension to Timeframe to Complete Planning Proposal
Reference: PP_2016_NARRO_001_000

Further to recent discussions held with your office, Council requests that the period to

complete the above Planning Proposal be extended by four (4) years (June 2022).

The reason for this request is that Council is awaiting the full restoration of the Item
which is currently being undertaken outside of the Narromine Shire. It is estimated that
due to the extent of the works required to be undertaken, the timeframe will take
approximately four (4) years. Following full restoration, the Item will be relocated to

the site referenced in accordance with Planning Proposal.

Please contact the undersigned if you require any further information regarding this

matter.

Yours faithfully,

%@b@w

Kayla Robson

Manager of Planning
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